


ACCG Proposed 2022 Priorities
Note: Priorities were proposed by participants at the November 17th, 2021 general meeting.
Project planning, development & implementation
· Continue moving forward with landscape-scale planning, while also identifying and securing funding for shovel-ready projects, through:
· Continuing to support and engage with UMRWA’s Forest Projects Plan Phase 1-2.
· Engaging with the USFS on their 2022 program of work.
· Continuing to support large-landscape analyses to help strategically accelerate implementation.
· Support and assist the USFS find efficient and effective ways to compete for funds. And as part of that, support the USFS obtaining increased resources and building workforces to support surface and ladder fuels implementation. 
· Support biomass utilization infrastructure development projects. 
· Focus on projects and activities that promote water retention on the landscape to prepare for future droughts.
Partnerships
· Build relationships and increase communications with other collaboratives, including SOFAR and YSS, and if the opportunity presents itself, work on something collaboratively (e.g., Caldor Fire-related restoration to the north with SOFAR, Forest Projects Plan to the south with YSS).
· Identify projects that will make a difference on the landscape quickly, including through utilizing Master Stewardship Agreements and Good Neighbor Authority.
ACCG’s triple bottom line
· Prioritize putting more attention on the ACCG’s third portion of their triple bottom line approach – local economies – and focus on finding ways to increase opportunities for local workforces in the forestry industry
General meeting/Field tour topics
· Monitoring Field Symposium
· ACCG 10-yr CFLR Program Review: synopsis and highlights 
· Caldor Fire updates & next steps 




